
             What’s on? 

 

It’s happening after school tomorrow! 

Please come and support The Friends and our 

children. 

Enjoy watching the Jazz Dancers perform and 

listening to the choir. 

20’s plenty 

We would like to remind you that the speed 

limit all around Witney is now 20mph. 

Please make sure that you adhere to this speed 

limit, especially as you drive down Cogges Hill 

Road and into the car park. 

From time to time we receive concerning 

reports of parents accelerating up the hill, or 

sweeping down the hill.  This morning the report 

was of a parent tail-gating another car. 

For the safety of our whole school community, 

please stick to the speed limit and give children 

and cars time and space. 

Thank-you. 



 

  
 



   

 
Sign up for the summer reading challenge at Witney library.  You can find out more at 

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/summer-reading-challenge or check out fun activities and book 

recommendations at www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

This year’s challenge is all about games and sports. Children will join a fictional team and use their 

skills to weave their way through a summer obstacle course. 

Loving, learning and flourishing in community 

http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/summer-reading-challenge
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